
Welcome to  

Houlton School 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 



We are really looking forward to meeting you! When you arrive 

at school in the morning you will walk in through the main 

entrance. 

 

 
When you walk through the main entrance you will find the 

school office on your left. Mrs Harling and Mrs Burns work here 

and can help you if you get stuck. 



 

 

Mrs Harling                         Mrs Burns 

 

When you arrive in the morning the Power Hall Refectory will 

be open from 7:45am until 8:35am. You can purchase 

breakfast here if you want to. 

 
The Power Hall Refectory is also open at break (10:50am) and 

at lunch (1:10pm). There are lots of different options available 

on the menu. 

If you prefer you can wait in the courtyard or playground in the 

morning before the bell goes. 



 

 

When the first bell goes at 8:35am you will head to your tutor 

room. This will either be in the STEM or Humanities building. 

 



You will receive a timetable with 

all your lessons, if you need a 

visual timetable one can be 

provided. 

Your lessons will take place in 

various rooms. 

 

 

       

 

Food Nutrition and Design 

Technology 

  

                                       

      

 



We are lucky to also have a radio station in the Centre for 

Communication (CFC) which you can get involved in as part of 

our co-curriculum activities. 

 

 

You will get changed for PE and Dance lessons in the changing 

rooms. Some PE lessons will take place in the Sports Hall. 

 



Some lessons will take place on the sports field or MUGA. 

You will have your dance lessons in the Activity Studio. 

 
Each year group will have an assembly every week in the 

Auditorium. 

 

 

 



There are pupil toilets in all of our buildings. 

In the STEM and Humanities buildings there are toilets on each 

of the three floors. 

   

 

If you have any worries or questions, you can always speak to 

your tutors. Each College has two tutors who will see you every 

day in the morning and the afternoon. 

 

All our staff who are here to help. You can meet them all here: 

https://www.houltonschool.org.uk/about-us/meet-the-team/ 

 

We also have an interactive tour of the school that you can use 

to help you see other parts of our site. This can be found here: 

https://youtu.be/zLjJVdqJ3eI 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you in September! 

https://www.houltonschool.org.uk/about-us/meet-the-team/
https://youtu.be/zLjJVdqJ3eI

